
 
 

 
Wednesday 18th June 2025  
 
Great Marlow School: Summer Concert 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Greetings from the Music Department at Great Marlow School! Over the past half-term, the Music 
Department launched a new initiative to introduce students to orchestral instruments. Working with 
Buckinghamshire Music Trust, the students have been taking part in class brass lessons (funded by 
Great Marlow School). We are delighted to invite you to the Summer Concert, during which the class 
brass project will make their debut performance! The Summer Concert will also feature students from 
all year groups in a variety of ensembles, including Year 7 Choir, Chamber Choir, Jazz Band, Folk Group, 
Rock and Pop bands, Show Choir, Wind Band and the Year 7 Brass Project.  
 
Participation in the concert is not compulsory, but an excellent opportunity for students to showcase 
their hard work, and for the parents and friends of Great Marlow School to watch a rare class 
performance.    
 
The Summer Concert will take place on Wednesday 2nd July in the Hall, Great Marlow School. Doors 
will open at 6.30 pm, with the concert taking place from 7.00 - estimated 9.00 pm. Please can all 
performers arrive at school at 6.15 pm. Please note that all students will complete a rehearsal during 
the day of Wednesday 2nd July. All students are expected to discuss this with their teachers in advance 
and to catch up with missed work. 
 
The dress code for performers is as follows:  
 
- White shirt 
- Black trousers/skirt 
- Black shoes 

 

Please would you complete this Consent for participation by Friday 20 June to confirm that your child 
would like to perform and to give consent for that.  

 
Tickets for the concert cost £5 for an adult, £3 for a concession. To purchase a ticket: 
 
• Please pay through the following link: https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/parent_login.asp  

 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/HJU70ixFbg
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/parent_login.asp


 
The Music Department is delighted to announce that the Friends of Great Marlow School (FoGMS) will 
be serving refreshments, and that Mrs Legerton and Mrs Ben Haj Ali will have a book stall and there 
will be raffles (cash purchase) with some excellent prizes. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to a brilliant evening of music! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr O Kidd 
Head of Music 
Great Marlow School 


